
 March 4, 2024 

 To whom it may concern, 

 I am wri�ng this le�er to proudly acknowledge a respected and ac�ve Lakeview Montessori School 
 alumnus Miss. Chloé Aubé and to support her pursuit of an athle�c scholarship with Blyth Academy. As 
 the Head of School and as a previous educator of Chloé, it is with honor to write a le�er of 
 recommenda�on for such a deserving student. I have known Chloé for ten years. As a former student of 
 Lakeview, I have had the pleasure to not only teach Chloé, but also to watch her flourish as she 
 con�nues to prosper throughout her elementary years and beyond. It comes naturally to reflect and 
 celebrate Chloé’s excep�onal work ethic, academic efforts, and outstanding ci�zenship. 

 Chloé always has demonstrated a love of learning and the level of commitment necessary to succeed. 
 These admirable characteris�cs carried well into high school and the same will transcend into college 
 and beyond. I have great respect for Chloé and truly believe that she is a deserving candidate that you 
 will be proud to have represen�ng Blyth Academy. Furthermore, Chloé is a tenacious student who is 
 eager to succeed and to thrive in anything she sets out to accomplish. Her determina�on and posi�ve 
 mindset are not only admired by others, but also are a representa�on of the core of her achievements. 
 Chloé is not only ambi�ous academically and athle�cally, but she also has a wonderful way with people, 
 showing graciousness and understanding to those around her. Chloé is a quick learner and is willing to 
 try new things. She is both crea�ve and adaptable. Chloé has many talents. She is an excellent athlete, 
 leader and exhibits beau�ful musicality. Her ac�ve role as a Lakeview alumni is a true testament to her 
 leadership, as she has volunteered countless hours in various classrooms, both mentoring and inspiring 
 students, also suppor�ng faculty with various tasks. 

 I cannot think of anyone more deserving, and I wholeheartedly support Chloé’s scholarship applica�on. I 
 feel certain that you will be just as impressed with Chloé as I am. As an educator who is commi�ed to 
 helping deserving students succeed, I strongly encourage you to consider Miss. Chloé Aubé for a 
 scholarship. If you would like to further discuss Chloé Aubé’s achievements, you may reach me via email 
 at  reneeryerson@lakeviewmontessori.ca 

 Regards, 

 Mrs. Renée Ryerson 
 Head of School 
 Montessori Educator, AMS, RECE 
 Ph. 519-735-5005 ext 122 

 13797 Riverside Dr. E. 
 Tecumseh, ON  N8N 1B5 

 519-735-7462 (fax)  www.lakeviewmontessori.ca 


